Monday, August 25, 2008
Dear Students and Families,







Welcome to 4th Grade! I’m excited about the opportunity to get to know you, and I’m looking forward to a happy and productive school year.

Curriculum areas we will focus on this year include Language Arts, Math, Science and Social Studies.  
The following weights will be applied to grades:
Tests & Projects 50%

Homework 10%



Class Work 25%

Participation 15%
Grading Scale:

93-100
A
Superior

85-92

B
Above Average


77-84

C
Average


69-76

D
Below Average

Below 69
F
Failing

Studies show that parental involvement in a child’s education is one of the strongest indicators of student achievement. We hope you will make it a priority this year to attend as many school-sponsored events as possible.  
If you have any questions or concerns or if you would like to visit our classroom, schedule a conference, or volunteer to help out, you can contact me at 858-3951. The best times to reach me are 2:45-3:15.
Please return the enclosed forms and student supplies on Tuesday, August 26, 2008.
Once again, welcome to Gardner’s 4th Grade Group. Let’s work together to make this the best year ever!

Your Partner in Education, 
Mrs. Janice Gardner
http://www.geocities.com/nck12teacher539/GardnersGroupindex.html
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